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THURSDAY 27th October 2022 
 

Chedworth and Fossebridge 
A varied walk, a bit over 5.5 miles, from the Inn at Fossebridge 

following paths, byways and lanes. We will pass close to  
Chedworth village, through open countryside and woods towards the 

Roman Villa, then return along a lane following the River Coln.  
Lovely views, good paths, some uphill bits  

but no very steep slopes, two stiles. 
We aim to leave Nailsworth Library at 9.30 prompt.  

Because of the distance we are asking people to share  
lifts where possible. Please let Caroline know if you are going  

directly there – The Inn at Fossebridge, GL54 3JS.  
We aim to leave there by 10.10. 

       
LUNCH AT THE INN at FOSSEBRIDGE 

 

                                              
Please let Caroline caroline.crook@appleinter.net know your  

food choice by Sunday 23rd October  
Any queries, lift requirements etc to Mary  
(mscottesloe@gmail.com or 01453 832749) 
   £1 per walker.    Sorry, no dogs      
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